
Welcome to Our Guest 
First Baptist Church Butner is delighted 
that you have joined us for worship        
today!  We want you to consider        
yourself among friends who care. So that 
we may know you better, please take a 
few moments to fill out this card and   
return it as directed.  If you would like to 
receive our monthly newsletter The     
Together, please include your email     
address below.  Again, we express an  
enthusiastic welcome and  we encourage 
you to visit again soon. 
 
Date _______________ 
 
Name(s) 
_________________________________ 
_________________________________ 
 
Address 
_________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip 
_________________________________ 
 
Phone 
_________________________________ 
 
E-mail 
_________________________________ 
 
Status: Single _____ Married _____ 
 
Age Group:  
13-19 ____: 20-29____: 30-39 ____:  
40-49 ____: 50-59 ____: 60& up ____ 
 
Children: 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
 
Please check all applicable boxes:    
�  First time visitor 
�  Returning Visitor 
�  New to the area 
�  Would like a visit 
�  Would like to know more about us 
�  Would like to know more about   
       being a Christian 
 
I am a guest of 
_________________________________ 
 
How did you hear about us? 
_________________________________ 
 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
AUGUST 13, 2017 

 

WE GATHER TOGETHER 
 
 

Worship Music 
 
Welcome & Announcements .................................................. Pastor Charlie 
 
 

WE GATHER TO WORSHIP 
 
Call to Worship........................................................ LaRue Daniel, Organist 
 
*Prayer of Invocation ............................................................... Tracy Ferrell 

 
*Hymn of Praise                                                                                 No. 247 

“Come, Thou Almighty King” 
 

(On the last verse, all children are invited to the front for the Children’s Message) 
 

 

WE CELEBRATE OUR CHILDREN 
 

Children’s Message and Prayer .................................................. Blaine Britt 
 

(Children Exit to Kinder Church and Children’s Church) 
 
 

WE WORSHIP TOGETHER 
 

*Offertory Hymn                                                                                  No. 10 
“How Great Thou Art” 

 
Offertory Prayer..................................................................... Darry Whitlow 
 
Offertory .................................................................................. LaRue Daniel 
 
Morning Prayer ....................................................................... Pastor Charlie 
 
Anthem ....................................................................................... Adult Choir 

“All to Us” 
 
Message .................................................................................. Pastor Charlie 

“Who’s in Charge?” 
Micah 2:1-5, 4:6-13 

 
*Hymn of Invitation                                                                           No. 307 

“Just As I Am” 
*Benediction ............................................................................ Congregation 
 
*Doxology        “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”           
 
Postlude ................................................................... LaRue Daniel, Organist 
 

*Congregation Stands 

 

 

Nursing/Retirement/Rehab: 
♦Andy Fisher 

  Durham Nursing & Rehab 
♦Ethel Gilliam 

  Brantwood, Room 310 
♦Doris Royal 

  Universal Healthcare Raleigh 
♦Martha Garrison 
Galloway Ridge 
♦Marvin Pring 

Heritage Meadows 
♦Peggy Ferrell 
Franklin Manor 
♦Bobby Stone 

Toney Rest Home 
♦Clara Swain 

Penelton Manor, Greenville, SC 
 

Homebound:  
Susie Ortmann 

Hank Plott 
Curtis Boone 

Alvin & Janice Gates 
Judy Thompson 

 

Hospital/Health Concerns: 
Ruth Parrish 

Mae Ray 
Elliott Wilder 
Paulette Duke 

Edgar & Vickie Smoak 
Gloria Adcock 
Pam DeZurik 

Lloyd & Mattie Goodwin 
Hazel Lyon 

Curtis Watkins 
Betty Fogleman 
Frank Lemons 

Alvin & Janice Gates 
Faye Shope 

Sylvia Strickland 

��� ��� 

 

     I want to say thank you for all the acts of 
kindness shown to me last weekend for my 
graduation from Gardner-Webb. I appreciated 
and enjoyed the great meal that we shared on 

Sunday afternoon in my honor. I also appreciate all the cards and gifts that 
some of you gave me because of my graduation. The best gift I received was 
having all of my family present for my graduation except my son-in-law, 
Will. I really didn’t think that graduating would mean that much to me, but I 
was wrong. I had a sense of pride and accomplishment that I have not ex-
perienced many times in my life. And, I am glad that I got to share this mile-
stone in my life with you. Many of you have used up your “one-time-only” 
chance to call me Dr. Bryan so Pastor Charlie will be just fine. After all, no 
matter what title we may hold or how much education we may attain, we 
still must daily ask ourselves, “Who’s in charge?” In our scripture today, the 
Israelites have become rather full of themselves and have forgotten God and 
what He has done for them in the past. As a result, they seem to think that 
they have no need for God in their lives because they are “in charge” of their 
lives. Unfortunately, we, too, sometimes get too full of ourselves and believe 
that we are “in charge” of our own lives. We may give lip service to God, 
but don’t really allow Him to have control of our lives and decisions. So, no 
matter our place or title in life, we still must constantly yield ourselves to 
God and let Him be in charge! So, “Who’s in charge?” 

SERMON NOTES:__________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 

The flowers on the 
altar have been 

placed by    
Greg & Kyla Fisher 
in loving memory of 
Brooke Thompson 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Butner, NC 

 
 

“REACH,“REACH,“REACH,“REACH,    
TEACH,TEACH,TEACH,TEACH,    
PREPARE,PREPARE,PREPARE,PREPARE,    
SEND”SEND”SEND”SEND”    

           
 

Sunday, August 13, 2017 
 

 
11:00 a.m. 

Worship Service  
 
 
 

200 West D Street, P. O. Box 44 
Butner, North Carolina 27509 
Website: www.fbcofbutner.org 

Email: fbcofbutner@raleigh.twcbc.com 
 

Let Us Know… 
 

Information checked below will help us 
to serve you and others.  Please detach 
and place in the offering plate at the   
appropriate time.  Thank you. 
 
____Sickness in the home    
 

____Pastor please call 
 

____Scheduled for surgery/hospital    
admission 

 

____Know of prospects for this church                                                                                   
(list below) 

 

____Moved to new address 
 

____Provide email for church           
communications 

 

____CD/DVD Request; 
Date of Service ________  
CD = $1.50 ________ 
DVD = $3.00 ________ 
 

____Wednesday Night Supper                                  

Add Name ____________________ 

Remove Name ________________ 
 

Interested in… 
Teaching (Specify_____________) 
Choir 
Baptist Women (WOM) 
Baptist Men  
Bible Study 
Sunday School 
Visitation Team 
Serving on a committee 

(Specify________________) 
 
Name____________________________ 
 
Address__________________________ 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Telephone________________________ 
 
Email ____________________________ 
 
And whatever you ask in prayer, you  
will receive, if you have faith.”            
Matthew 21:22 
 
I ask your prayers for 
________________________________ 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WEEK OF JULY 30, 2017 

 

Sunday School              98 
Worship Service            169 
Wednesday (08/09)                  85   
      ~~~~~~~~ 

FINANCIAL REPORTS 
 

AUGUST 2017 
 

Weekly Budget Need 
$7,976.78 

 

Monthly Budget Need 
$31,907.12 

 

Month-to-Date 
$9,837.21 

 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS 
AUGUST 06, 2017 

 

$ 9,837.21  Budget 
 

$    128.34  Building Fund 
$    176.98  Federal Tax Refund 
$      50.00  Bible Explorers Cl. 
$      65.00  Benevolence 
$      25.00  NC Missions 
$      16.00  Mission Trip 
$    296.00  Kings Dominion Tr. 
$      80.00  Handbell Choir 
$    143.00  Wed. Night Supper 
$    255.00  Men in Action 
$      30.00  WOM 
$      20.00  Hot Dog Ministry 
$      50.00  Ruth Helms Pr. Gr. 
 

Charlie Bryan – Pastor                                         Cell Phone 704-310-1225 
Blaine Britt – AP of Children, Youth & Ministries      Cell Phone 919-717-2590 
Tracy Ferrell – Choir Director Cell Phone 919-815-2251 
LaRue Daniel – Organist Phone 919-575-6696 
Phillip Duke - IT Support Cell Phone 919-730-5870 
Mary Lou Brogden – Ministry Assistant Cell Phone 919-702-2240 
Church Office  Phone 919-575-6606 

Weekly  
Volunteers 

This Week 
(August 13-19) 

Next Week 
(August 20-26) 

Deacon of the Week Esper Wilkins Chandler Wynne 

Greeters Esper Wilkins (M) 
Darry Whitlow (B) 
Chandler Wynne (S) 

Chandler Wynne (M) 
Esper Wilkins (B) 
Stacy Ayscue (S) 

GROW Visitation 
Team 

Chandler & Vicki 
Wynne (Team 3) 

Blaine Britt (Team 4) 

Supper Team 
(Wednesdays) 

Shirley Gupton  
(Team 3) 

Women on Mission 
(Christmas in August) 

Serving Our  
Children 

This Week 
(August 13-19) 

Next Week 
(August 20-26) 

Nursery 
(Worship) 

Heather Roberts Bill & Gail Birdsong 

Kinder Church TBD TBD 

Children’s Church TBD Cecily McDowell 

Children’s Sermon Blaine Britt Blaine Britt 

Nursery  
(Wednesday Night) 

TBD TBD 

MemorialsMemorialsMemorialsMemorials    

We have received gifts to the General Ministry, Men in Action, and Building 
Fund in memory of Rachel Stone by:  Bobby & Cathy Pearce, Robert & 
Nancy Rogers, and Glenn & Linda Woodlief 
 

We have received a gift to the Building Fund in memory of Buddy Austin 
by:  Billy & Shirley Gupton 
 

We have received a gift to the Ruth Helms Prayer Group in memory of 
Linda Alligood by:  Bobby & Cathy Pearce 
 

We have received gifts to the NC Missions, Benevolence Ministry, Men in 
Action, and WOM in memory of Hazel Arnold  by:  Billy & Shirley Gupton; 
Glenda Hope, Hal & Carolyn Keith, and Gerald & Esper Wilkins 
 

We have received gifts to the Handbell Choir in memory of Sandra Wilder 
by:  Hal & Carolyn Keith, and Bobby & Cathy Pearce 

MISSION OPPORTUNITIES 

CCM Toy Ministry 

Stocking Stuffer Item:   
 

 school supplies 
 
 
 
 

Food Pantry Needs: 
 

mixed vegetables, 
spaghetti, mac & cheese, 

Jiffy corn muffin mix, 
saltine crackers 

 



OOOOPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIES    

ANDANDANDAND    AAAANNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTS    
 

CENTRIKID 2018 
There will be a meeting for parents today following wor-
ship to make plans for CentriKid 2018.  CentriKid is open 
to all children that will be going into the 2nd through 6th 
grade.   

 

BUTNER CHURCH COUNCIL 
The Butner Church Council will meet today at 2:00 p.m. at Commu-
nity United Methodist Church. 

 

BUTNER FOOD PANTRY 
The Butner Food Pantry is in desperate need of plastic grocery 
bags.  If you have bags you can donate please bring them and 
place them in the collection box in the office hallway. 

 

BIBLE JOURNALING/COLORING CLASS 
Our Bible Journaling/Coloring Class has been canceled for 
Tuesday, August 15.  This is so that any who wish to go to 
the NCBM Regional Missions Rally may do so. 

 

SENIOR ADULT DINNER HELP 
All men and women age 60 years and younger, and any 
youth who would like to help with the Senior Adult Din-
ner on October 21 is asked to attend a brief meeting in the 
Fellowship Hall on Sunday, August 20 immediately fol-
lowing Morning Worship. 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL LEADERS’ MEETING RESCHEDULED 
The Sunday School Leaders’ Meeting has been rescheduled for Tues-
day, August 22 at 7:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  If you are pres-
ently or would like to become a Sunday School leader please plan to at-
tend this meeting. 
 

CHRISTMAS IN AUGUST 
We will celebrate Christmas in August on Wednesday, 
August 23.  Join WOM for a traditional Christmas 
dinner and a special program.  We ask that each person 
bring a new, unwrapped toy to be given to CCM for 
their Toy Ministry.  Items for teenagers are especially 
needed.  Also, a variety of ethnic dolls are requested. 
 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
On Sunday, August 27 at 6:30 p.m. we will have Fam-
ily Movie Night in the Family Life Center.  Our movie 
this month will be Mr. What, a movie about an innocent 
man who spends 22 years in prison, and when he is fi-

nally released he faces harassment until he finds redemption through his 
father, a dog, and an endearing boy.  There will be free popcorn and 
drinks.  Join us and invite your family and friends. 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEAL REMINDER 
Please remember to sign up for Wednesday night meals no later than 
Tuesday by noon.  This will give the supper team ample time to shop 
for their menu items.  Also, if you are on the permanent list and will not 
attend please let us know.   

 

 

Happening This Week 
 

Sunday, August 13 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School for All Ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
  12:15 p.m. Parents’ Meeting for CentriKid 2018 (Fellowship Hall)   
    6:00 p.m. Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 
    6:00 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 
 
  Exercise Group:  Monday-Friday at 8:00 a.m., Family Life Center...All are welcome. 
 

Monday, August 14 
    6:30 p.m. Handbell Practice (Gym) 
 

Tuesday, August 15 
    6:00 p.m. NCBM Regional Missions Rally (New Hope Baptist) 
  
Wednesday, August 16 
    5:45 p.m. Supper:  pork loin, mashed potatoes, green beans, 
      bread, drink, dessert 
    6:15 p.m. Preschool/Children’s Choir (3 years through Grade 5) 
    6:30 p.m. Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 
    6:30 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 
    6:45 p.m. Children’s Activities 
    7:45 p.m. Adult Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, August 17 
  10:00 a.m. Hot Dog Ministry (Family Life Center) 
  10:00 a.m. XYZ Senior Adult Meeting & Lunch (Fellowship Hall) 
 

Friday, August 18 
 

Saturday, August 19 
 

Sunday, August 20 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School for All Ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service - Baptisms 
  12:15 p.m. Senior Adult Dinner Workers’ Meeting (Fellow. Hall) 
    6:00 p.m. Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 
    6:00 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 

COMMUNITY EVENT: 
CAMP BUTNER 75TH ANNIVERSARY 

Celebrate the 75th Anniversary of one of our Nation’s largest 
WWII training camps, Camp Butner, on September 22 & 23.  
Tickets are now available for the kick-off event at 6:00 p.m. 
on September 22 with a social, dinner, and USO style enter-
tainment.  Cost is $25/ticket.  On Saturday, stand along the 
parade route to view vintage and new military vehicles, visit re-enactment 
camps, tour historic Camp Butner sites, and more.  Saturday events are 
free of charge.  Contact Butner Town Hall at 919-575-3032 for tickets or 

 
National Night Out  Tuesday, October 3 
Fall Festival   Saturday, October 7 
Senior Adult’s Dinner  Saturday, October 21 


